
Candle Light Vigil in Memory
of Ariel Eluziario
There  will  be  a  candle  light
vigil  for  Ariel  Eluziario
this Saturday, February, 2nd at
6 p.m at Buttonwood Park in the
large  field  across  from  the
pond. Ariel Eluziario was the 9-
month-old girl that was killed
last  week  in  New  Bedford.
Candles will be available at the
location, but it is recommend that you bring your own. Please
dispose of the candles after the event. Please spread the word
and attend if possible. There is also a Baby Ariel Memorial
Fund page on Facebook here. Her obituary can be seen here.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/candle-light-vigil-in-memory-of-ariel-eluziario/2013/01/28
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/candle-light-vigil-in-memory-of-ariel-eluziario/2013/01/28
http://www.boston.com/metrodesk/2013/01/25/nine-month-old-new-bedford-girl-has-died-and-mother-boyfriend-now-facing-assault-charges/mJOIXsXXYScNPmbxCQdRIL/story.html
http://www.boston.com/metrodesk/2013/01/25/nine-month-old-new-bedford-girl-has-died-and-mother-boyfriend-now-facing-assault-charges/mJOIXsXXYScNPmbxCQdRIL/story.html
http://www.boston.com/metrodesk/2013/01/25/nine-month-old-new-bedford-girl-has-died-and-mother-boyfriend-now-facing-assault-charges/mJOIXsXXYScNPmbxCQdRIL/story.html
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Baby-Ariel-Memorial-Fund/430841750319563
http://www.funeralhomeweb.us/default.aspx?MemberId=115949&MName=Ariel+Lillian+Eluziario&FLVId=133
http://www.newbedfordguide.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/01/Ariel-Eluziario-new-beford.jpg

